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June 2018

Dear Parent
PHOTOGRAPHIC AND VIDEO IMAGES OF STUDENTS

Your child may be photographed or videoed during the course of the day. These
images could be used for inset training for staff, school promotional material
(including newspaper articles) or within the classroom for teaching and learning.

Yours sincerely

o —

Miss K Boyle
Deputy Head Teacher

PLEASE TICK THE RELEVANT BOX ON THE QUEENSMEAD CHECKLIST

Queensmead School Head Teacher: Miss R Johnston S5

Queens Walk, South Ruislip, Middlesex HA4 OLS
Tel: (020) 8845 6266 OfSted
email: office@gmschool.org.uk

QED Academy Trust Company Number: 07493622 Registered in England

Outstanding
Provider




